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F\l.E 
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2008 4:45 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 10/28/2008 

Re: Carol Kissinger 
810 Highland Ave 
Cambridge, OH 43725 

Notes: 08-0918-EL-SSO 

I am writing to compalin about the possible rise in the electric rates. It seems above and beyond any 
resonable rate increase. We are in the throes of a recession. We are retired and do not get any increase in 
our pay check. I do not know how you expect anyone to pay these hight rates. We use all the new light 
bulbs, do not leave any lights on we do not use. I think perhaps you had better check the pay of the 
higher ups at AEP and maybe lowering the salaries would end this increase. Think of all of us who 
cannot afford this increase and do not go through with it. 

Please docket the information above. 
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